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Welcome back  
We would like to wish all teachers and students best wishes as 
you start into the new school year 2015-2016.

Reflections on Practice

The Project Maths 
Development Team are 
pleased to announce that 
they will be working in a 
structured and in-depth 
collaboration on 
Reflections on Practice 
provided locally.

 
Lesson Plans 

Lesson plans from our 
Maths Counts 2015 
Conference are available 
on our website. Thank you 
to all the teachers 
throughout the country who 
contributed to these 
valuable resources.
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Check out 

Our new Student Area of 
projectmaths.ie. 

Project Maths 
Development Team

Step-by-step GeoGebra 
Video Tutorials uploaded 

More…

More…

The Teacher Handbooks 
provide a sequence of 
learning for students  
designed to ensure 

that students have the 
requisite prior knowledge 
before commencing a new 

topic.

Upcoming event 

Our school visits for 
2015-16 have now started. 
If you have not yet applied 
for one contact our office.
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